
 

 

CAMPAIGNING FOR A BETTER DEAL FOR OLDER PEOPLE IN 

SCOTLAND SINCE 1992 

SCOTTISH PENSIONERS’ FORUM 

DEMONSTRATION TO MARK  

UN INTERNATIONAL DAY FOR OLDER PERSON’S 

Stepping into the Future: Tapping the Talents, Contributions and Participation of 
Older Persons in Society 

HOLYROOD, EDINBURGH 

*THURSDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 2017* 

To mark UN International Day for Older Persons, the SPF, in 

conjunction with the STUC and other SPF affiliates and 

members, will be demonstrating outside The Scottish 

Parliament and calling for Ministers and MSP’s to recognise 

that older people and pensioners’ still have a major 

contribution to make in policy decisions and society as whole. 

Join with us to secure a better deal for older people, both 

now and for future generations to come   

We will be assembling from 10.45AM outside the 

Scottish Parliament  

PLEASE BRING YOUR BANNERS ALONG 

ALL MEMBERS AND SUPPORTERS WELCOME 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CALL 0141 337 8113/email: 

spf@stuc.org.uk 
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